
 
 
Statement:  Update on Clay Court Surfaces     Date: August 12, 2025 
 
 
Dear Members / Guests 
 
 
Tennis Court Test Results:  
As communicated previously we had our tennis court surfaces and stored clay bags tested by an 
independent specialist contractor.  All our test results have come back negative for the 
detection of asbestos. 
 
What does this mean? 
Our tennis courts continue to be safe for all to use.  However, until further notice, we are not 
permitted to use our stored bags of clay.  We are in the process of investigating a different 
supplier/product.  Until we have new product we cannot do any patching / revitalizing of our courts. 
 
Increased watering and application of Calcium will continue during this dry spell. 
 
Thank you so much for your understanding and patience during this incredibly stressful time. 
 
Yours in Sport 
 

 
 
 
Mike Tait 
Executive Director 
Ottawa Tennis Club 
 
mike@ottawatennisclub.ca  
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